
 

To whom it may concern,  

Letter of Support for Orange Peel Productions.   

Orange Peel Productions productions are an incredibly talented and exciting theatre company.  

We are excited to be supporting them with their upcoming project ‘The Wolves’ and advising them on 
the following:  

- Support with budget and timelines.  
- Developing female-led work and company strategy.  
- Support on funding and marketing.   

I very much hope that Arts Council England chooses to support the talent development of a Female-
Led Company we are supporting and admire immensely.  

Best Wishes,  

Rae Bell (she/her)  

Co-Artistic Director | Close to Home  

https://closetohome.org.uk  

E: rae@closetohome.org.uk M: 07825383677  

 


